
 

 

PROMOTING AND DEMONSTRATING FIRE WISE PLANNING AND 
IMPLEMENTATION IN THE BASS COAST. 

 
Expression of interest form.  

 
The Bass Coast Landcare Network is excited to announce the commencement of an 
exciting new project, ‘Promoting and demonstrating Fire Wise planning and implementation 
in the Bass Coast’. 
  
This project will engage community members and local groups from across the Bass Coast 
Landcare Network area. It aims to improve, share, test and demonstrate our understanding 
of how numerous species of indigenous plants, can be retained or planted in strategic 
locations around the built environment, to better protect our assets and also enhance our 
local biodiversity. 
 
If you would like to become directly involved in this project as a planning case study site or 
an on-ground demonstration site please fill out this EOI form.  
 
Name. 
Property address. 
Email address. 
Phone. 
Landcare Group area. 
Are you a member of your local landcare group?  
 
Are in interested in being a property planning case study site or an on-ground 
demonstration site?  Please specify.  
 
 
To submit your EOI or if you would like further information on this project please email 
joel.geoghegan@basscoastlandcare.org.au 
 
 

Groups in the Bass Coast Landcare Network are only eligible to 
apply. 

 


